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March 10, 1980

Mr. William B. McCorum, Jr., Secretary
Power Siting Commission
361 East Broad Street
Post Of fice Box 1735
Columbus, Ohio 43216 -

Dear Mr. McGorum:

A March 6 letter to you f rom G. Wayne Kerr of the Nuclear Regulatory Commis-
sion's Office of State Programs has come to my attention. The discontinuance
of NRC notificatienc to you of waste shipments from Three Mile Island would
not affcct the procedures now followed by this office in relations with the
Ohio Turnpike Commission and the Turnpike Police. It seems appropriate to
get this on record with you before you respond or react to Mr. Kerr's
letter, if indeed you intend to do so.

.

}-As you are aware, we coordinate with District 10 of the Ohio State Police when
shipments are dispatched, and the Turnpike Police are able to keep tabs on the
location of each of our trucks as it moves across Ohio.

I had the pleasure of meeting with the Commission's director, his deputy, and
staff, as well as key officers of the Turnpike Police force, a few days ago.
I made a brief slide presentation on TMI waste shipment preparation, and we
discussed in detail the cask type shipments from TMI which soon will get
under way, and also went into emergency response matters.

With regard to notifications by us to your office, we will, of course, beglad to comply with your wishes.

Sincerely,

'
i

:-
F. Seymour Henck
office of General Operations

Management
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cc: Mr. G. Wayne Kerr
US NRC
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